
NEWSLETTER NR.16 MEMORIAL WITH NAMES OF THE FORMERLY UNKNOWN VICTIMS OF 7 MAY 1945 ON 
THE DAM AMSTERDAM, TO BE ESTABLISHED ON 7 MAY 2015 

23-04-2013 
 
Dear all of the Infogroup and the Projectgroup, 
 
It is 3 weeks ago since last newsletter 15.  
I  informed you that:  
 
“ Our Foundation (Stichting) was legally established on 14 March 2013.  
Three familymembers of three different victims of the Amsterdam Dam massacre of 7 May 1945 form the 
board (bestuur). These are; Rob Doves, Johan Wieland and Arthur Rebattu. 
The official name: “Stichting memorial 2015 voor Damslachtoffers 7 mei 1945” 
Adress: Eleanor Rooseveltlaan 182, 1183CN Amstelveen, Netherlands 
Bank account: STG MEMORIAL 2015 VOOR DAMSLACHTOFFERS 7 MEI 1945 
ING accountnr: 8136685  
BIC: INGBNL2A. 
IBAN: NL10INGB0008136685” 
 
The three boardmembers have invested over 800 euro’s themselves all together till now. 
We hope(d) for financial support from the readers of this Newsletter and yes we got a contribution of one 
reader out of the 36 readers (Quant familymember in the US) of $500 that equals around 360 euro’s.  
I had to make time to think about this. Must I be glad, must I be disappointed? 
Yes, me and the other boardmembers are disappointed.  
Any amount of euro’s ( 5, 10 ore more) shows that supporters are willing to help us when it is really 
necessary. 
Please unsuscribe this Newsletter if you feel in any way harrased by this opinion. 
Follow our Facebookpage: www.facebook.com/DeDam7Mei1945	
  

Sorry, but I was not encouragedby this  to add more information here above that was revealed on the 
Facebookpage and projectgroup Dropbox database. 
 
With greetings, 
Arthur Rebattu 
 


